

الادارة المركزية للعلاقات الثقافية إدارة المنظمات الدولية والمؤتمرات

## السيد الأستاذ الدكتور /نائب رئيس جامعة لشئون الدراسات العليا والبحوث

تحية طيبة وبعد ،،،،

أتشرف بالإفادة بأنه ورد لأمانه المجلس كتاب سفارة الهند بالقاهرة بشأن الدورات التدريبية المقدمة من الهيئة الفنية الاقتصادية " ITEC " خلال الفترة من ابريل ٢٠١٧ وحتى مارس المقدمة من الكورسات تدرس باللغة الانجليزية وعلى المتقدم إجادة اللغة الانجليزية إجادة تامة كتابيا وقراءة ومحادثة وللحصول على استمارة التقدم عن طريق الموقع الالكتروني التالى :- www.itecgoi.in

وفى حالة قبول المتقدم ترسل الاستمارات إلى السفارة الهندية بالقاهرة من خلال وزارة الاستثمار والتعاون الدولي بالقاهرة ،

برجاء التفضل بالاحاطه واتفاذ ما ترونه سيادتكم مناسبا ،،

مع وافر التقدير والاحترام ،،،،

رئيس الإدارة المركزية

( ناهد سعد إبراهيم )

**-**

وفاد

Y.11/0/10

## भारत का राजदूतावास, काहिरा



Embassy of India
Cairo

No. CAI/231/2/2017

27 April 2017

Dear Prof. Hatem,

We are pleased to inform you that the Government of India is inviting applications under the Indian Technical and Economic Cooperation (ITEC) Scheme for training courses during the period April 2017 to March 2018 as indicated in the attached ITEC brochure, and also available at <a href="https://www.itecgoi.in">www.itecgoi.in</a>

- 2. It is requested that these ITEC training programs are circulated widely to all Government University employees in order to obtain appropriate nominations. Since the medium of the instruction for the courses is English, please ensure that the nominated candidates are able to speak, read and write in English. Please ensure that the nominated candidates fulfil all eligibility conditions and have work experience in the relevant field/area of training courses.
- 3. The ITEC applicants are required to upload their application at the "Apply for ITEC" link on the website: <a href="www.itecgoi.in">www.itecgoi.in</a>. After a candidate has applied for a course, he/she must take a printout of the application and Part-II must be completed by the authorized official. Then the completed ITEC Application may be sent to our Embassy through the Ministry of Investment and International Cooperation, Cairo.

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,

(S.Nateshan)
First Secretary (TC)
S.Nateshan

First Secretary(TC)
Embassy of India

Cairo

Prof. Ashraf Hatem

Secretary General

The Supreme Council of the Universities

Campus of Cairo University, Giza

Tel: +202 2736 1014 - Fax: +202 2735 2765

website: www.indembcairo.com

1 2 10/0/9

5, Aziz Abaza St., Zamalek, Cairo, Egyp Email: psdcm@indembcairo.com

في المن